
MEMORANDUM 

 

To: President William Houk, OFE (Ret.) 

 OFCA Membership 

  

From: Chief Porter R. Welch, J.D., OFE, OFC 

 

Date: June 1, 2018 

 

Re: Report of the Mobile Integrated Healthcare Committee 

 

 

Since the 2017 Annual Conference, the Mobile Integrated Healthcare Committee has not 

had cause to hold a formal meeting.  Members of the Committee continue to field 

inquiries regarding mobile integrated healthcare, instruct courses, and provide 

information to parties interested in mobile integrated healthcare and implementing 

programs. 

 

The Committee and I would like to thank you for the opportunity to serve the 

membership of our Association and the Board of Directors. 


